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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
Well done to all the talented and brave actors and narrators who performed in front 
of hundreds of people on Wednesday night. Well done Kingfisher Class, you were 
amazing! 
 
English/RE: We looked at the traditional nativity story (the one without Steve the 
Donkey in!) and retold the story from different characters’ points of view. We tried 
to consistently use the past tense throughout our writing. 
Maths: We have continued to add and subtract using Base10, and have started to 
record our working out vertically using place value charts. We have also continued 
to exchange where necessary. 
RE: We looked at how Christians use the story of the Nativity to guide their beliefs 
and actions at Christmas. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 

Notices and messages: 
1. Group B’s final Forest School session will be next week. Miss Khanam will be 
taking different groups of Key Stage 2 children for Forest School from January. 
2. We will be collecting in Little Wandle reading books next week and new books 
will be handed out in January. Please continue to share books you have at home 
with your child over the festive period. 
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